
 

November 2024  
 
Community Update - Forestry Building Renovation Project  
 
The University is restoring the Forestry Building to become an inner-city learning and 
teaching hub that will host Business and Economics, Humanities and Social Sciences, 
professional staff teams and community activities. With construction led by Hansen 
Yuncken, it’s due for occupation in 2026. 
 
Upcoming construction works  
 
Construction permits are in place with City of Hobart for piling works to create the 
foundations for the bridge walkway connection between Brisbane and Melville Streets.  
Any intermittent noisy works will be undertaken between 7am – 5pm Monday – Friday. 
No extra lane closures will be required.  
 
Planned commencement of works is 15 November 2024 for 2-3 weeks. Please take care 
when travelling around the area and observe workers and signage in place. All local 
businesses will be open as normal. We thank you for your patience. 
 

 
 
Find out more  
 
We are available to answer any questions from local businesses or residents about these 
upcoming works and impacts.  
 
For further information including a virtual tour inside the building, visit 
utas.edu.au/southern-transformation  
 
Enquiries? Please email campus.transformation@utas.edu.au  
For any urgent onsite enquiries, contact Andrew Goelst on andrew.goelst@utas.edu.au or 
0409 977 326.  
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